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»Fest der Chorkulturen« is not taking place due to the
COVID-19 pandemic

Corresponding with the decision concerning the continuance of the COVID-19
measures in the Federal Republic of Germany by the federal government and the
federal states from 15th April 2020 the »Fest der Chorkulturen« on 1st May 2020
can not take place

Due to the once more confirmed measures for the containment of COVID-19 and their
extension from 20th April until 3rd May 2020, the »Fest der Chorkulturen« can not take
place on 1st May 2020.

Hans-Hermann Rehberg, Director of the Rundfunkchor Berlin states: “It would give us
the utmost pleasure to find an alternative date for our »Fest der Chorkulturen«. But the
circumstances to find a new date in the current situation unfortunately are absolutely
uncertain. We will keep you informed about new developments.

Tickets that have already been purchased will be refunded or can be exchanged for a
voucher.

For our subscribers, we also offer a refund for tickets for the »Fest der Chorkul-

turen«.Tickets can be refunded by the visitor’s service of the Rundfunkchor Berlin.
Please send the tickets including your full name and your bank details (IBAN and BIC) to
the following address:

Besucherservice Rundfunkchor Berlin

CharlottenstraBe 56

10117 Berlin

The visitor’s service is available from Monday to Friday from 9 AM to 6 PM via phone
030/20 29 87 22 or eMail ticketsatrundfunkchor-berlin.de.
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